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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Subject: Biennial Update of the VSC-24 Ventilated Storage Cask System Final Safety
Analysis Report

Dear Sir or Madam:

In accordance with 1OCFR72.248(c)(6), EnergySolutions is required to submit an update of the
VSC-24 Ventilated Storage Cask System Final Safety Analysis Report (FSAR) to NRC every
24 months. By this letter, EnergySolutions hereby notifies NRC that there have been no changes
to the VSC-24 Ventilated Storage Cask System FSAR since the previous biennial FSAR update
was submitted to NRC.

Should you or any member of your staff have questions, please contact the undersigned at
(408) 558-3509.

Sincerely,

Steven E. Sisley
Licensing Manager

cc) Pamela Longmire, PhD, SFST
Dan Shrum, EnergySolutions
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CERTIFICATION

Steven E. Sisley states that he is the Licensing Manager at EnergySolutions and that he is
authorized on the part of said company to sign and file with the Nuclear Regulatory Commission
the information attached hereto. Mr. Sisley certifies that no changes were made since the previous
revision of the VSC-24 Ventilated Storage Cask System Final Safety Analysis Report.

Stvn .Sisley

Licensing Manager
EnergySolutions


